
Club members’ results from the Southern IJS held at Lee Valley last week were extremely pleasing 

and for many skaters it was their first IJS competition. We would like to congratulate all our skaters 

who took part, many of whom achieved commendable places in very large classes and should be 

proud of their performances. Huge congratulations to those who achieved podium places – 

absolutely deserved! Well done!! 

 

Club members representing Bracknell 
 
Level 2 Ladies India Porter 17 out of 30 
Level 3 Ladies Rebecca Smith 7 out of 28 
Level 4 Ladies Rachael Potts 6 out of 23 

 
Sophie Torrington 18 out of 23 

 
Annabel Britton 22 out of 23 

Level 5 Ladies Bethany Armitage 3 out of 15 
Level 5 Men Jacob Payne 2 out of 3 

 
Harvey Clarke 3 out of 3 

Level 6 Ladies Sarah Wakefield 3 out of 12 
 Franchesca Stevens 10 out of 12 
Level 7 Ladies Grace Boland 3 out of 14 
   
Club members representing other clubs 
 
Level 4 Ladies Ella Rhodes 19 out of 23 
Level 6 Ladies Megan Rhodes 9 out of 12 
Level 7 Ladies Hannah Newbury 10 out of 14 
Level 8 Men Advanced Novice 
Short  

Patrick Sharpe 2 out of 4 

Level 8 Men Advanced Novice 
Short  

Christopher Bland 4 out of 4 

Level 8 Men Advanced Novice 
Free 

Christopher Bland 1 out of 4 


